
 

Aaniin! Boozhoo! Tansi! Han/Ho! Wotziye! Hello! 

Dear Families, 

Our 2nd annual St. James-Assiniboia School Division Graduation Powwow is being 
held on Thursday, May 31st at Sturgeon Heights Collegiate. We would love to see 
our families in attendance! Admission and dinner are free of charge!  

St. James-Assiniboia School Division will be providing bus transportation to and 
from Sturgeon Heights, for any families who would like or need a ride. 

DETAILS: 

The bus will be leaving Buchanan School at 4:30pm 

Powwow begins officially at 5:15pm  

The bus will leave Sturgeon Heights to return to Buchanan School at 8pm 

If you are interested in riding on the bus, please let us know by filling out the 
bottom and returning it to school by Wednesday, May 30th. 

Miigwetch! Ekosi! 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Graduation Powwow Bus 

Last Name of Family: _________________________________________________ 

How many people attending? __________________ 

Phone Number: _____________________________ 


